
 
 

      “Providing Wastewater Treatment to the Kankakee River Valley”  
 
 

Request for Qualification 
 
 

The Kankakee River Metropolitan Agency (KRMA), at 1600 West Brookmont 
Blvd., Kankakee, IL 60901, is accepting proposals for Request for Qualifications 
(RFQ) to provide Engineering Professional services for the Kankakee 
Metropolitan Agency to prepare a Project Plan Update.   
 
Specification and scope of the RFQ can be picked up at the KRMA office, 1600 
West Brookmont, Kankakee Illinois 60901 Monday thru Friday between the hours 
of 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM or by emailing info@krmawastewater.com and request 
the proposal package.   
 
Proposal will be accepted until 11:00 AM on Tuesday, July 20, 2021. Proposals 
may be hand delivered, emailed, and via U.S. Postal Services.  
 
Please send RFQ’s to the attention of Arthur Strother, Superintendent. 
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